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City of Dover, New Hampshire

July 23, 2018

Applications Committee
AARP Age-Friendly Communities Program

Dear Committee Chair,

As Mayor of the City of Dover, New Hampshire, it is my privilege to write this letter of commitment for
our city to improve the community’s support of our aging citizens in many ways and in various areas to
enhance their life experiences in later life.

While Dover already provides many wonderful life enhancements and resources enjoyed by our older
citizens, we are committed to do even more. Dover is highly regarded as a great place to live, work and
play by all ages but improvement is always possible and desirable.

Dover will develop a Community Action plan based upon the findings of the group tasked with making
an age-friendly assessment of our city. This will include the identification of indicators to measure
progress against the Action Plan.

It is my hope that the City of Dover will be accepted as a participating age-friendly community by AARP.

Sincerely,

VAR

Karen Weston

Mayor



